
To
The Bank Manager,
State Bank of India,
Nerul(E), Navi Mumbai.

Sub: Request to cancel the allocation of SBI Debit Card.
Respected Sir/Madam,

I, Govind Kari Jha (A/c number: 31753661124), an account holder
in your bank kindly request you to cancel the allocation of SBI Debit
Card as soon as possible.

I was called by one of your staffs to link my phone number with the
aadhar card which was already linked as per best of my knowledge since
I have given the same number in other banks as well. They told me to fill
the form for SBI Debit Card which I resisted straightaway. But they
started telling me about its features in English and they said 500 rupees
will be deducted anually for the same.

Since I am a middle class man with not much English
comprehension skill, I accidentally filled the form that day. But later that
night, I came to know that 3200 rupees will be deducted anually so I
replied to the call of one of your staffs that I don’t want it on the same
day itself. Despite 2 days of my resistance, they sent it on the morning of
1st Feb which my family members didn’t receive as I said them to do so.

At last, I am requesting you again to cancel my allocation of SBI
Debit Card and tell your staffs to not irritate me by calling for the same.

Yours truly,
Govind Kari Jha


